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Summary 

Helmets to Hardhats is a project of the Construction Careers Foundation, a nonprofit 
corporation focused on access to careers in the construction industry. Helmets to Hardhats 
focuses specifically on connecting active duty, reserve, and military veterans with construction 
careers. The Helmets to Hardhats initiative, and the Construction Careers Foundation, have 
both received direct appropriations in the past. This bill would grant $225,000 from the 
workforce development fund in FY 2022 and FY 2023 only to Helmets to Hardhats. 
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